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Bethel, Kristin

From: Liu, Tilda
Sent: Tuesday, May 27, 2014 10:35 AM
To: 'Wolf, Mark' (Mark.Wolf@Honeywell.com); 'Litinski, Lidia I' 

(Lidia.Litinski@Honeywell.com)
Cc: Reilly, Breeda; Morrissey, Kevin; Silva, Patricia; Hickey, James; Hartland, David
Subject: Advance electronic copy of proposed admistrative license amendment re Honeywell
Attachments: Letter to Honeywell on Proposed Revision to License per CO Tie Down REVISED 

(Official Draft).docx; 2014 Honeywell Materials License - Proposed Amendment No 11 
REVISED (Official Draft).doc

Mark/Lidia, 
 
Attached for your information, in advance, are the DRAFT cover letter notifying Honeywell of the proposed 
administrative license amendment and, the DRAFT enclosure that contains the markups to the license 
regarding the proposed revisions. 
 
We welcome your feedback prior to formally issuing the letter.  I will follow up with you later this week for your 
comments/feedback.   
 
Breeda and I (and possibly Kevin) are available, later this week, for a conference call to provide you with a 
status update on the ISA review and path forward.  Let us know if you are available this Thu or Fri for a call, 
and the times that would work. 
 
Thanks, 
Tilda 
 
Tilda Liu 
Senior Project Manager 
NMSS/FCSS/CDMB 
Mail Stop  R-II 
Phone  404-997-4730 
 


